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Fake Parking Ticket 

Tunbridge and Malling Borough Council had the below fake parking ticket 

reported to them by someone who had parked their vehicle in Morley Road, 

Tonbridge. Although this was in Tonbridge, scammers are always likely to 

try this scam elsewhere in the county.  

Tunbridge and Malling Council said if you have been targeted by this 

scam or have any doubts about a penalty notice you can email us at 

parking.office@tmbc.gov.uk  

Remember, if you think that you may have been a victim of this or any 

other type of scam, then contact your Bank immediately, which you can 

do by calling 159 and report it to Action Fraud at 

www.actionfraud.police.uk or call 0300 123 2040. 
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